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RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU    RoHS – Prohibited Substances 
 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
the demands of our customers, as well as the responsibility of environment and people  
led FISCHER to an early awareness of quality. The active environmental protection is integrated 
into our organization and a commitment to all levels of our Company.
. 
Our products are used mainly to protect the environment. We conduct preventive environmental protection - 
and not only respond to legal requirements. This applies to the design, production and the use of 
our products as well as it applies to the occupational safety and proper handling of the products, 
components, materials, manufacturing materials and packaging materials. 
 
With regard to the RoHS-directive, we can make the following statement:  
Our products contain no substances, which marketing in accordance with current statutory regulations  
and those in force at the time of their delivery is prohibited. If future illegal and / or declarable substances 
are part of our products, we will declare them accordingly.
 
 
 
 
With kind regards 
FISCHER Mess- und Regeltechnik GmbH 
 
 
 
i.A. Dirk Wöhler 
Quality Management

advisory opinion  
RoHS 
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